
 
 

CITY OF MILFORD 
Inter-Office Memo 

 
 
 
TO: Alan Jepson 
 City Clerk 
 
 
FROM: John H. O’Connell 
 Personnel Director 
 
c: Civil Service Commission 
 
DATE: September 14, 2009 
 
SUBJECT: Monthly meeting 
 
 
 
 
The regular meeting of the Civil Service Commission scheduled for Monday,  
September 21, 2009 has been cancelled due to a lack of business to conduct.  


